
The Evansville Chapter of the
AMERICAN GUILD OF ORGANISTS

is pleased to announce

A Workshop: Organ for Pianists and Piano for Organists
Monday February 25, 7:30 p.m. 

If so, this workshop has been designed for you.  Matthew Vanover, Director 
of Music and organist at Henderson First UMC, will be leading the 
workshop.  Matthew will share examples and suggestions of quality organ 
music that any pianist should feel comfortable and proud to play.  Matthew 
will also share a very practical method of creating a solo organ pieces out of 
hymns.

For the organist, Matthew will share a few techniques that he uses regularly 
when leading hymns on the piano in those situations when the organ is not 
playable or unavailable.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Matthew at 
matthew.vanover@gmail.com.

LOCATION: St. Paul's Lutheran Church
100 East Michigan Street  Evansville, IN

 Are you a pianist who plays the organ?  
 Do you struggle finding good music that suits your abilities on 

the organ while stilling giving you an opportunity to develop 
your skills?  

 Are you nervous about playing with your feet? 
 Do you find yourself relying on the same organ pieces from year 

to year?


